Elementary Spanish Distance Learning Plan

Week 8: May 18-22, 2020

Queridos estudiantes y familias:

First of all, I hope that all mothers had an excellent "Dia de las Madres." I wish for you, my dear students and your families, to be full of health and much spiritual and physical well-being.

As always, we will continue practicing with the reading and writing exercises in your Spanish textbooks - please complete one page per each class. Remember, as you finish each page, you should always read it aloud and translate from Spanish into English or vice versa.

\sim					
Gr	· ^	\sim 1	$\overline{}$	\sim	
(JI	\boldsymbol{a}		<u> </u>	. >	

Señora Lopez

Lower Elementary:

Students must choose their favorite animal and make a collage about that animal. They can use construction paper, draw their own pictures, or use pictures from magazines. Once the collage is complete, students should write six sentences in Spanish about the animal. For example: Where does the animal live? What does it eat? What color is it?

We will share these collages with Ms. Skor as part of Aidan's Virtual Celebration of the Arts on May 28. All Spanish art projects must be finished by Wednesday, May 20.

Please email me your sentences and a picture of your collages as soon as possible at n.lopez@aidanschool.org.

Upper Elementary:

Upper Elementary students have already decided which animal to pick for their project. Students have to make a diorama, using a shoe box, about their animal and must write a story too. Students at level 4 must write a story in Spanish using 40 words minimum. Students at level 5 must write a story in Spanish using 50 words minimum.

We will share these collages with Ms. Skor as part of Aidan's Virtual Celebration of the Arts on May 28. All Spanish art projects must be finished by Wednesday, May 20.

Please email me your stories and a picture of your diorama as soon as possible at n.lopez@aidanschool.org.